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 PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
Seeking Letters of Interest from Residents Interested in Serving 

on the Menominee County/Town Board of Supervisors 
 
Menominee County is currently seeking letters of interest from 
residents of the Neopit voting district, Ward 2, to fill one vacancy on 
the Menominee County/Town Board of Supervisors.  The vacancy will 
run for the remainder of the 2019-2020 term, which expires on Monday, 
April 19, 2021.  Any interested resident from other wards in Menominee 
County are welcome to submit a letter of interest and will be considered 
in the event no letters of interest are received from Ward 2. 
 
If you are interested please send a letter of interest no later than April 
22 @ 12:00 p.m. to: 
 
 

Mr. Jeremy Weso 
Menominee County Administrative Coordinator 

Menominee County Courthouse 
P.O. Box 279 

Keshena, WI 54135 
 

 
The Menominee County Board of Supervisors will appoint a new 
member from among those submitting letters of interest at the April 
board meeting on Tuesday April 28, 2020 at 10 am.  Due to the 
temporary lock down of the County buildings any person seeking 
appointment to the Board can partake in the Board meeting by dialing 
in.  Please include your phone number on your letter of interest and 
you will be notified with directions prior to the meeting. 
 
 


